
Estate walkabout 
Gorebridge – Breaside Road North, Hillside Crecent North 

Date: Tuesday 18th June 2024 

Time: 10am – 12pm 

Attendees: 
Yvonne Montgomery (TPO) 

Nicola O’Connor (Housing Officer) 

This estate walkabout took place on Tuesday 18th June at 10am. The walkabout had been 
advertised on the Midlothian council social media platforms and community radio. These gave 
an email address and telephone number to allow residents to raise any issues prior to the estate 
walkabout. Anyone unable to attend could also report any issues on this number. We met at 
Breaside Road North then to Hillside Crescent North. There had been no contact by residents 
before the walkabout and no residents attended on the day.  

Breaside Road North: 
Walked into Breaside Road North, the communal bin area was overflowing with some of the 
rubbish on the ground. There was a front door that has been left on the pavement.  

 



Hillside Crescent North: 
Walked into Hillside Crescent North, no issues. 

Action: 
Breaside Road North TPO reported the door to the clerk of works and has been arranged to have 
door removed. 


